
10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWlA 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER 6 February 2017

Thank you for your email of 13 December 2016. I am sorry for the delay in
replying.

I appreciate your invitation to the events at Repair Cafe Workshop on
15 January and 19 February. Unfortunately, I was unable to attend the former
and pressures on my diary will prevent me from joining you at the latter.

I would, however, like to take this opportunity to thank you for your work to
support the local community through the DraughtBusters project. I was
encouraged to read about the excellent work done to support over 200
households in Reading. I am sure the energy bill savings will have a huge
impact for lower income households who are facing the costs of keeping warm.
Initiatives such as this can play an important role in my vision to create a
society that works for everyone.

I wish you every success for the future.

Mr Tony Cowling


